
  
Farrington Highway, Replacement of Makaha Bridges Addendum No.6 
Federal-Aid Project No. BR-093-1(20)  12/23/20  
  Page 1 of 1 

STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

HIGHWAYS DIVISION 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 6 
for 

FARRINGTON HIGHWAY, 
REPLACEMENT OF MAKAHA BRIDGE NO. 3 AND  

MAKAHA BRIDGE NO. 3A  
 

FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. BR-093-1(20) 
 

December 23, 2020 
 
 

The following is provided for information: 
 
 

A. CONTRACTOR’S RFI 
 

 Q: On sheet E0.4 Hawaiian Electric Note #16 states, "Contractor shall 
furnish his schedule 6 months prior to starting work on Hawaiian 
Electric Facilities. Contractor shall give Hawaiian Electric, in writing, 3 
months’ notice to proceed with Hawaiian Electric's portion of work."  In 
relation to HECO's scope, the project requires HECO to relocate 
power to a temporary configuration then relocate power back to a 
permanent configuration.  Given HECO's stated timeline and a 
contract duration of 310 working days there will be delay impacts 
outside the control of the contractor.  The impact will be both contract 
time and time related overhead (TRO) due to the 3rd party delay.  
Please provide an additional 270 calendar days to the contract 
duration for the HECO Notification Timeline. 

 
A:  Please proceed in accordance with Subsection 104.11. 
  

 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 6 by recording the date of its receipt in 
the space provided on the page P-4. 
 
 
 
   
 JADE T. BUTAY 
  Director of Transportation 
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